Faringdon Tennis Club Committee Meeting Minutes

Susanna's House, 9th June 2010, 8.00pm Venue, date and time:

Don Cain, Susanna Hunt, Sjoerd Vogt, Juliane Spiers, Alan Elbourn, Mark Mobey, Steve Perry Those present:

Apologies: Lin Ross, Anne Sawyer, Dave Weston

	Items Discussed	Actions
	Minutes of previous meeting – signed	Sjoerd
Financial	No update from Lin this time but money coming in from new subscriptions and Wimbledon tickets	Lin
Relocation	Information & update provided by Anne to the committee (see website for summary update)	Anne
Social Activities	The Wimbledon Draw at Corn Exchange was a success and we will make it an annual event. If Anne makes cakes again we must insist she charges for her time. Susanna to book venue for 2011.	Susanna and Juliane
Wooden Racket Tournament	Wooden Racket Tournament on Sun 18 July, 10 – 1pm: Alan has 12 wooden rackets and tournament will be held in honour of Pat Perkins who will open the event. We will take a photo and frame it as a gift for Pat for all her hard work. Competitors to dress in old-fashioned (1926 – the year we moved to S'hampton St) tennis gear, with prizes, music, refreshments under the gazebo and juniors as ball boys and girls	Alan
Photos		Otavia
Wimbledon	Club Contacts Notice Board, and on web too	Steve
	Tickets have been distributed	Alan
Maintenance	Court Lines: Juliane to contact Dale to paint lines as soon as possible. Sj to email Dale details to Juliane New Brooms:	Juls Sj
	Alan to purchase 3 new brooms to brush loose gravel from courts Nets to be lowered at the end of play (wetting/drying stretches them & pulls out posts)	Alan
Coaching and Junior development	Alan and Mark organised 2 junior competitions. Sun 6 June was very successful and raised £200 Article in the Folly next month with particular thanks to FCC for use of the courts.	A, M, S
	Sjoerd to ask Lin to set up Junior Club Account – FJT (Faringdon Junior Tennis). Use profits from tournament to purchase orange court lines, which cost approx £200 per court. Town Council Grants could	Sj / Lin Alan
Clubmark	also be applied for. Mark distributed the various sections of the file amongst members for them to fill out relevant sections, in order to begin the process of attaining Clubmark. We then submit to Sharon	Mark

	Scaysbrook who in turn submits it to the LTA.	
Child Protection	Alan to ask Rachel Kenyon if she will be our Child Protection Officer, and she will be given honorary membership.	Alan
Summer Junior Tennis	Alan is liaising with Matt Williams (licensed coach) who is keen to run junior programmes throughout the summer holidays. Dates tbc	Alan / Matt
Membership Issues:	Various members to be chased who have not renewed. Membership is healthy with 19 new members	Sjoerd
Suggestion Box	Alan explained that at the Delta they have a suggestion box, so you can submit anonymous suggestions for improvements to the club. Alan will ask Paul to organise this. Another idea is to have a feedback form attached to the membership form.	Alan / Paul Silver
Next Meeting	Wed 1 st Sep at Susanna's house at 8pm	
Subsequent Meetings	AGM Fri Sep 24	

Sjoerd Vogt (Chairman)